Wednesday, November 30, 2022

Good afternoon, Elementary School Families!

On Tuesday, November 8, 2022, we hosted our annual Title I Parent Compact Review. At this meeting, we reviewed and updated the parent/school compact, as outlined in our district's Title I Parent Engagement Policy. Please see the attached, revised compact along with a copy of our current Title I Parent Engagement Policy. Once you have had a chance to review the compact and sign it, you can have your child return it to his/her homeroom teacher.

Additionally, we would greatly value your input on our 2022-2023 Title I Parent Engagement Survey. If you would like to participate in this survey, you can complete and return the paper-based copy <u>or</u> visit the following link to complete the survey electronically: <a href="https://tinyurl.com/UCASDTitle1">https://tinyurl.com/UCASDTitle1</a>.

You can also access copies of these materials and many other great resources on our Title I page on the "Curriculum" dropdown on the district website.

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to your child's education.

Sincerely,

Dr. Melissa L. Tomcho Elementary School Principal